






Uniform
At Orchard Vale, we are proud of our school 

uniform and we encourage our children to take

pride in looking smart. Our uniform policy has been 

created to ensure children have the correct attire 

for learning and are prepared for the expectations 

beyond their time at Orchard Vale. 

Please ensure your child is wearing the appropriate school 

uniform, as follows:

• Smart, navy trousers or shorts (everyday cotton leggings may 

be worn underneath skirts, but not alone)

• Navy skirt, pinafore, culottes – style is your choice – smart 

and practical

• Yellow polo shirt

• School sweatshirt or Navy jumper/cardigan

• Dark, practical shoes

Jewellery

In the interests of Health and Safety, no jewellery 

should be worn to school, except for earring 

studs, which may be worn conventionally, one in 

each ear. No responsibility will be accepted for 

any losses, for example, wristwatches. If your child 

comes to school wearing jewellery additional to earring studs 

and a wristwatch, they may be asked to remove it.

Please ensure all of your child’s belongings are clearly labelled, 

including drinks bottles and lunchboxes, as these can easily be 

mislaid or lost.

Any lost property will be placed outside of the school office, to 
be reclaimed. 
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http://www.ovschool.co.uk/
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